
	 	

Proposed	Temporary	Traffic	Regulation	Order		-	A354/A35,	Basan	Hill

Dear	Sir	/Madam

We	are	proposing	to	implement	a	temporary	road	closure	on	A354/A35,	Basan	Hill	between	8th	June	2017	and	28th
June	2017.	It	is	proposed	that	A354/A35,	Basan	Hill	will	be	closed	between	the	hours	of	09:00	and	16:00	daily,	but	will
be	reopened	at	night	and	at	weekends,	the	detail	of	the	affected	section	is	highlighted	on	the	attached	plan.	This	is	to
enable	us	to	carry	out	carriageway	maintenance.

This	letter	is	to	both	inform	you	of	our	intentions	and	to	invite	you	to	highlight	any	areas	of	concerns	you	may	have	as
a	result	of	our	proposals.	Whilst	the	road	closure	is	in	place	a	locally	signed	diversion	route	will	be	put	in	place	to	inform
the	travelling	public	and	enable	them	to	travel	around	the	closed	section.

If	you	do	have	any	concerns	please	contact	us	(using	the	contact	details	below).	We	will	fully	consider	any	suggestions
you	may	have.	It	is	our	intention	to	minimise	inconvenience	and	will	work	with	the	local	community	to	ensure	this	is
achieved	in	the	most	efficient	manner.

When	the	Temporary	Traffic	Regulation	has	been	made	we	will	contact	you	again	with	the	definitive	dates	and
arrangements	for	the	works.

Yours	Faithfully

Jason	Loibl
Site	Agent
Dorset	Highways
01305	228100
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